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Wednesday 3rd July – Transition morning 

Thursday 4th July – Coding for Yellow Class 

Monday 8th July – Arts Week  

Monday 8th July – Y5 to visit Longdendale for a Performance 

Monday 8th July – Visit to the Evangelical Church 

Tuesday 9th July – Reading for pleasure Green Class 

Tuesday 9th July – Alder Big Sing for the Choir  

Thursday 11th July – Blue and Green trip to MOSI 

Friday 12th July – Mottram’s Got Talent 

Wednesday 17th July – Achievement Evening at 6pm 

Thursday 18th July – Year 5 and 6 – Safe 4 Summer 

Thursday 18th July – Y6 Leavers Party at the Magdalene Centre 7:30-9:45 

Wednesday 24th July – Digging for Gold 

Thursday 25th July – 2:00pm Leavers Assembly 

Thursday 25th July – Break up for Summer 

 

 

 “The Year 5’s went to Longdendale for 

a Forensic Science Day.  We had to 

solve the crime of the stolen diamonds.  

We had 3 suspects and had to run 4 

tests: chromatography, finger print 

identification, hair under a microscope 

and testing chemical powders over a 

bunsen burner.  We figured out who it 

was – Mrs Tickle.  It was so much fun we 

even got to learn how to set bunsen 

burners up.  I think everyone enjoyed 

it” – Molly (Y5) 

“Some Year 5’s went to Stockport 

Grammar School.  When we arrived at the 

Maths Competition, we were split into two 

groups of four.  We were then given some 

warm up questions.  Once we had finished 

these we started to do our main activities.  

These included doubles relay, and then 10 

group questions. Sadly, none of our groups 

won but we did our best. We really enjoyed 

the experience and would love for other 

groups to have the opportunity” – Robyn 

(Y5) 
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May I take this opportunity to wish all our Year 6’s a wonderful 

last few weeks at Mottram. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all the staff for their hard work, dedication and 

commitment to giving each and every one of our children the best 

they possibly can.  Thank you to the parents and carers for your 

continued support and we wish you all a very happy and restful 

Summer.  We will welcome you back on Tuesday 3
rd

 September 

2019.  Mrs Scattergood. 

Don’t forget you can check our website http://www.mottram.tameside.sch.uk/ 

You can also follow us on Twitter -  https://twitter.com/MottramCofE 

Reception class had a wonderful trip to 

Manor Park.  They had a picnic, an ice 

cream and they managed to get some 

wonderful weather.  They have written 

some superb sentences about their trip. 

 

 

 

 

 

Purple and Yellow Class had a fantastic 

trip to Crowden.  

“We played a game called 

spiders and flies and if a fly got 

stuck in a web you had to be set 

free.  We caught little creatures 

in the water.  We saw a 

waterfall. We climbed up a hill 

and whilst we were on the hill, 

we did some sketching of the 

view.  Then we had a picnic.  

Then we built some walls with 

rocks.  It was great fun as we 

walked in the stream”.  By Harry 

B, Leo, Libbie and Hannah (Y1).   
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